
From: Nancy Kaplan   
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 1:57 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Chairwoman Ms Wendy Woods 
 
Ms Woods, 
Thank you for making it possible for all who wanted to speak tonight on South Pond Village to 
speak. Your leadership at tonight's meeting was first rate. You controlled and led a long 
thoughtful discussion. 
My thanks to all the commissioners for their attentiveness to the speakers. They heard our 
concerns and delved into them.  
It was a very long session but most informative and productive. 
Respectfully, 
Nancy Kaplan 
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